3017
Closing of a School Site

If it becomes necessary for the Superintendent of Ralston Public Schools to recommend the closing of a
school site, the Superintendent of Schools will notify the Board of Education in a public meeting no later
than the first meeting in December of a recommended closing of any specified school site effective at the
end of the current school year. Any closing must be confirmed by a supermajority (three-fourths) vote of
the Board of Education by the December preceding such closing.
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